Marine Engineer Lecturer - NZ Maritime School x 2
Manukau Institute of Technology - Auckland, North Island
Full time, Permanent
View original job posting »
Do you believe that maritime training is about creating professional mariners who operate at industry best practice standards? Are you committed to continuous improvement and supporting students to achieve their aspirations?
Manukau Institute of Technology ('MIT') prides itself on being a progressive and visionary employer providing high quality education and training within a multicultural environment with a strong vision of getting people into great jobs.
We are looking for someone who is student and outcome focussed to teach our Marine Engineering programme in our New Zealand Maritime School.
You will need to be self-motivated and enthusiastic, with excellent verbal and written communication skills to complement your presentation skills and you will enjoy working with people from diverse cultures and backgrounds.
If you have experience as a sea-going Chief Engineer and ideally also as a shore-based technical superintendent we want to hear from you.
You will have a Marine Engineer Class 1 Certificate of Competency acceptable to Maritime NZ, significant experience as a senior Engineering Officer aboard a variety of ship types in international trade and significant dry dock experience. Previous experience in teaching Marine Engineering Certificates of competency is desirable, as is a relevant degree.
The successful applicant must be prepared to work flexible hours and be prepared to travel occasionally.
At MIT you will work with people who are passionate about the positive impact we make to the communities we serve. We offer a work environment which values genuine people who care for others, are well-connected, open and approachable and strive for excellence. If you are excited by this role and feel you would fit well into our organisation, we would love to hear from you.
"Kua herea mātou ki te whai i te tūturutanga o Te Tiriti O Waitangi." We are committed to creating and maintaining a culturally sensitive work environment in relation to Te Tiriti o Waitangi.
Applications Close on 9th January 2018

